
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Elizabeth Feit 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, October 05, 2020 8:26 AM 
'thefeits@mail.com' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/5/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 10513-2020 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

-----Original Message-----
From: thefeits@everyactioncustom.com <thefeits@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Saturday, October 03, 2020 8:40 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

Solar power is here to stay. Citizens want to be a part of the move for cleaner energy. Net metering is a major part of 
why people go solar. The suggestion of reducing net metering as proposed by FPL would have a direct negative effect in 
lowering or erasing the incentive to install solar and would minimize the rewards for doing so. Please resist the effort to 
reduce or eliminate net metering! 

Not only does solar create jobs and save us money, but when paired with batteries, solar panels can contribute to the 
resilience of the electric grid and provide back-up power in emergencies. As we face another intense hurricane season, 
Floridians need more tools- not fewer - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Thank you for defending solar workers, business owners, and residents by protecting our bedrock solar policies here in 
Florida. 
Elizabeth Feit 

Sincerely, 
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Elizabeth Feit 
Naples, FL 34108 




